
 

 

 

 

 

GIVING PLANT SAPLINGS TO GUESTS AND VISITORS 

 
In an attempt to boost green cover, the college initiated to welcome it guest and visitors with plant 

saplings instead of bouquets. The objective behind this initiative is to boost the plantation drive 

and cherish the memory of guests visiting the office. The saplings are made in the college 

nursery. Along with saplings the visitors are also presented with college annual magazine 

Anekant and quarterly published volume of TCC Chronicle. Saplings are given on the occasion of 

welcoming guests, felicitating teaching and non teaching staff as well as students on their 

accomplishment.   

 

 

Felicitation of Hon’ble Secretary with a plant sapling 
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A copy of TCC Chronicle is presented to the guest along with sapling 

 

 

          

    Cherishing the memory of guests with plant sapling 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Vice-Chancellor Dr. Suresh Gosavi is welcomed with a plant sapling 

 

      

                    Felicitation of Principal Dr. Avinash Jagtap with a plant sapling  

 

 

 

 


